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Welcome to the ETS Newsletter! This is a chance 
for us to share all of the exciting things your student 
has been doing this fall, as well as let you know about 
upcoming events and opportunities!

Fall Workshops
Students participated in monthly workshops covering 
topics such as Financial Aid, College Applications, 
Virtual College Visits, GPA and RAI – what are they 
and why are they important?, FAFSA and FSA ID help, 
ACT Registration, and many more!

Events
October

Students participated in an ACT Boot Camp to get better prepared for the upcoming college entrance exam. 
11th and 12th grade students visited the University of Northern Iowa.

FAFSA Completion Event

Upcoming Events: ACT Boot Camp: March 9, 2019
And many more events yet to be planned!

It is the policy of Indian Hills Community College not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age (employment), sexual orientation, gender identity, creed, religion, and actual or 
potential parental, family, or marital status in its programs, activities, or employment practices as required by the Iowa Code §§216.6 and 216.9, Titles VI and VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 (42 U.S.C. §§ 2000d 
and 2000e), the Equal Pay Act of 1973 (29 U.S.C. § 206, et seq.), Title IX (Educational Amendments, 20 U.S.C §§ 1681 – 1688), Section 504 (Rehabilitation Act of 1973, 29 U.S.C. § 794), and Title II of the Americans 
with Disabilities Act (42 U.S.C. § 12101, et seq.).

If you have questions or complaints related to compliance with this policy, please contact Director, Human Resources/Equity Coordinator (staff), 525 Grandview Ave, Ottumwa, IA 52501, 683-5108, hrequity@
indianhills.edu; Dean, Student Affairs (students), 683-5159, studentsequity@indianhills.edu; Dean, Learning Services (students with disabilities), 683-5174, learningservicesequity@indianhills.edu; U.S. Department 
of Education, Citigroup Center, 500 W. Madison, Suite 1475, Chicago, IL 60661, phone number 312/730-1560, fax 312/730- 1576.

To contact Amanda Seemann, Student Success Coach (6-8): 
amanda.seemann@indianhills.edu | amanda.seemann@ottumwaschools.com | 641-684-6511 X69614

To contact Alli Bogaard, Student Success Coach (9-12):
allison.bogaard@indianhills.edu | alli.bogaard@ottumwaschools.com | 641-683-4444 X77105

We Are Still Recruiting! 
If you have friends, family, acquaintances, ANYONE you think 
might benefit from ETS, please refer them! See Amanda 
Seemann (MS) or Alli Bogaard (HS) for more information!

ACT Boot Camp: 10/6/18


